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H a n s e n , E d w a r d J . , EMNRD 

From: Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD 
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2011 3:35 PM 
To: 'Jason Henry' 
Cc: Leking, Geoffrey R, EMNRD; 'Jeffrey P Dann'; 'bjarguijo@basinenv.com' 
Subject: Remediation Plan (1 R-2162) Further Information Required - Plains 14-inch Vac to Jal Legacy 

Release Site 

RE: Remediation Summary and Site Closure Request for the Plains Pipeline, LP's 
14-inch Vac to Jal Legacy Release Site 
Unit Letter F, Section 25, T22S, R37E, NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico 
Remediation Plan (1R-2162) Further Information Required 

Dear Mr. Henry: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has received Plains Pipeline, LP's (Plains) report 
and site closure request for the above-referenced site (dated November, 2010; received April 21, 2011). 
The report indicates that additional information is required: 

Plains must continue to monitor groundwater for BTEX, chloride and TDS in MW-1 at least 
twice per year and submit a report to the OCD at least once per year. 

Plains must submit re-vegetation documentation to the OCD within one year. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 505-476-3489. 

Edward J. Hansen 
Hydrologist 
Environmental Bureau 
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